
 

Homework 

Homework will be issued out every 

Monday and returned to school every 

Thursday. There will also be Phonics 

homework issued out on a Tuesday and 

returned on Thursday also. 

It is expected your child will practise 

their reading and key words every night.  

Primary 2b have had a busy start since 

returning back to school. We have been 

getting to know each other (including 

Miss Black) by completing various 

activities.  

We have been talking about our rights 

and rights for our class charter and have 

made our display for this in class.  

The children have been enjoying 

completing numeracy and literacy 

activities also. 

What we will be learning: 

Numeracy 

This term we will be revising addition and 

subtraction within 10. Following this, Primary 

2b will be learning about numbers 0-20, data 

handling and shape. 

Literacy  

Primary 2b are continuing to learn new 

sounds following on from their knowledge of 

phonics in primary 1. A variety of reading 

activities will enable to children to become 

more confident in identifying new words. 

Class Topic 

This term primary 2b will be learning about 

‘People who help us’. This topic will cross a 

range of curricular areas. 

 

Dates for the diary: 

Masterclass: Thurs 24th Sept. 

Dress Down Day: Fri 18th Sept. 

Movie Afternoon: Fri 25th Sept. 

Halloween Party: Thurs 29th Oct. 

Dress Down Tartan Day: Fri 27th Oct 

Gym Days 

Monday – Outdoors 

Please provide an outdoor gym kit every 

Monday. 

Thursday – Indoors 


